
 

NETWORK educates, organizes, and lobbies for social and economic transformation. We are rooted in Catholic 
Social Justice and open to all who share our passion. We value women’s leadership, welcome secular and 

religious backgrounds, affirm LGBTQ+ identities, and engage in ongoing racial justice work. 
 

 

Dear Representative, 

                  

NETWORK Lobby for Catholic Social Justice urges members of Congress to become 

original cosponsors of the Medicare Negotiation and Competitive Licensing Act today. 

  

It is morally reprehensible that 1 in 4 Americans have difficulty paying for their 

prescriptions. Congress must take specific steps to remedy this wrong. 

 

Taking action to lower drug prices is the top domestic policy priority of Democrats and 

Republicans, and achieving lower prices for Medicare Part D through direct government 

negotiation with drug manufacturers is both popular and effective. This policy has 

support from more than 9-in-10 Americans across the political spectrum. The midterm 

election was clear—voters expect practical solutions that lower unreasonably high 

prescription drug prices. 

  

The Medicare Negotiation and Competitive Licensing Act is a common-sense reform that 

would allow Medicare to negotiate reasonable and affordable drug prices for seniors. By 

including a fallback to negotiations of competitive licensing when pharmaceutical 

companies fail to offer an appropriate price, seniors are protected from unfair prices, 

and Medicare patients will have continued access to the medication they need. 

 

Healthcare is a fundamental social good and essential human right. Inspired by Catholic 

Social Justice, we seek health care that is high-quality, accessible, affordable, and 

equitable. We know that unaffordable prescription drugs keep care out-of-reach for far 

too many people. Congress must take this concrete step to lower drug prices for patients 

to ensure no one has to go without their medication due to cost. 

 

We urge you to cosponsor this important legislation. Those interested in signing can 

contact Afton Cissel (Afton.Cissell@mail.house.gov) in Rep. Doggett’s office for more 

information. 

  

Sincerely, 

 
Sister Simone Campbell 
Executive Director 
NETWORK Lobby for Catholic Social Justice 

https://www.kff.org/health-costs/press-release/large-majorities-favor-wide-range-of-policy-changes-to-curb-prescription-drug-costs-including-those-that-give-government-a-greater-role-in-negotiating-or-limiting-prices/
https://cdn1.sph.harvard.edu/wp-content/uploads/sites/94/2019/01/Politico-Harvard-Poll-Jan-2019-Health-and-Education-Priorities-for-New-Congress-in-2019.pdf
https://www.kff.org/report-section/kaiser-health-tracking-poll-late-april-2017-the-future-of-the-aca-and-health-care-the-budget-rx-drugs/
mailto:Afton.Cissell@mail.house.gov

